Save the Children



Fundacion Para la Protection de la Infancia Danada por los Estados de

Emergencia , (PIDEE), Chile Maria Eugenia Rojas, Executive Secretary Avda. Holanda 3607 Santiago Chile

14 August 1995

Dear Maria Eugenia Rojas, Executive Secretary

At the meeting to establish the Child Rights Information Network at the ICC, Paris (July 1995), participants agreed that the production of a Network Newsletter was a priority. It would facilitate communication between network memorials and would meet some of the information needs of different child rights organisations.

In order for it to play an important and relevant role in the promotion of the Child Rights Information Network activities, information is required as to what you would expect from such a publication. From this information, a Network Newsletter can become an effective and efficient communication tool.

Participants wanted to be involved in the development of the network projects, such as the newsletter. I would be very grateful if you could answer the questions below in as much detail as possible and return them to me by September 4th 1995. The answers to these questions will enable me to put forward a more detailed proposal for the newsletter format, content and design.

Kind regards

K

PP Beck

Coord: . of the Child Rights Intormation Network (CRIN) Overst Intermation and Research. Save the Children (UK), 17 Grove Lane. London, UK

SE5 8RD

Tel: 00-44-171-703-5400, Fax: 00-44-171-793-7630 E-mail address: becky_purbrick@scflondon.ccmail.compuserve.com

3 payes enclosed

Child Rights Information Newsletter

1. Which child-rights newsletters does your organisation use or

	subscribe to? Please List them.	
2.	. Which child-rights newsletters do you find most use why? List no more than four. (please could you en sample copies)	
3.		o in the
	child-rights Information Network newsletter?	
	Please give as much detail as possible.	
	* The Edit I is a second of the second of th	

4. What contributions is your organisation prepared to make for the production of the newsletter? For example; writing articles, distribution, translation or production costs.

 Any comments or suggestions you have concerning the production of the Network Newsletter.

Please return to Becky Purbrick by September 4th 1995.